
 

 

July 28, 2023 

 
PROVIDER ALERT: MEDICAID BUSINESS TRANSFORMATION DC – VALUE 
BASED PAYMENT COHORT BASED TRAINING 
 
Medicaid Business Transformation DC is a Department of Health Care Finance 
technical assistance initiative for District health care providers who serve Medicaid 
Beneficiaries. Health Management Associates’ subject matter experts will be delivering 
virtual, and interactive group learning events. Here are more details on these sessions: 
Medicaid Business Transformation DC Webinars.  
 
For questions concerning this Provider Alert, please contact the MFC-DC Provider 
Relations department, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
Phone: 855-798-4244, Option 2 
Email: mfcdc-providerrelations@medstar.net 
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